
 

 

23rd October 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer of _________________________________ 

 

 

Re: Big Brum Visit 

 

We are very fortunate to have a touring theatre company called Big Brum visit us this term to perform their 

new production ‘Worlds Apart Together.’ Big Brum are well renowned across the West Midlands and have 

worked with a range of schools, PRUs and other centres so they have experience in engaging young pupils. 

This production is based around the concept of home, identity and equality after war and should be a great 

experience for all our pupils.  

 

As we approach a century after World War 1, we feel it is important to educate our pupils about the 

importance, relevance and impact of war around us and so we will be having a ‘War Week’ across school in 

the week after half term. This will help their understanding of the world around us post-war and help them 

to understand some of the current conflicts in the world before the Big Brum performance the week after.  

 

Place: Tamworth Boxing Club (Orchard Street) 

Date: Thursday15th November 2018 

Time: 10.15am- 1pm (approx.) 

 

The performance will be at the Boxing Club in Tamworth due to the large space required. We would 

appreciate it if your child could meet us at the Boxing Club for 10.15am with the day finishing early 

from there at 1pm. If your child is unable to make their own way to the Boxing Club then they will need to 

arrive at school for 10am in order for us to provide transport for them. They will then return to school for 

1.15pm and will need to make their own way home from there.  

 

We ask that pupils do not bring food or drinks with them as snacks and drinks will be provided by us during 

the break. I am sure you can appreciate that eating and drinking during the performance can be distracting 

for the performers and the audience around them.  

 

The pupils do not have to pay towards the cost of the visit this year, but in return we ask for exceptional 

behaviour and respect towards our visitors and the staff at Tamworth Boxing Club who have kindly lent us 

their facilities for the day. It should be a great day for us all! 

 

If you have any questions then please contact me at school anytime. Thank you for your support.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Patel 

English Teacher  
 


